
 

 
 

May 2024 Prayer Letter 
           

           Family Update:  
 

 

                                                       Ministry update: 

 
      Tent meeting revival:  

 

  

Prayer Requests: 

- Pray for the church plant, Victory Baptist Church of Zinguedesse 

- Pray for Maranatha Baptist Church as we work to purchase their 

piece of land for a church plant.   

         The months of March, April, and 

May are the hottest months of the 

year for us here in Burkina.  Temps 

reach over 110˚ consistently for those 3 

months and there isn’t much you can do 

to escape the heat.  Even at night, it 

stays in the high 80s to low 

90s.  Despite the heat, we stay busy as 

we are trying to take advantage of the 

longer days.  Please pray our family 

stays healthy during the heat season.    

 Last month we held a tent revival 

service in our community of Zinguedesse.  

We spent a few weeks promoting it in the 

community.  Each night we went door to 

door inviting people then had some signing 

before preaching.  We had several first-

time visitors and several people hearing 

the gospel for the very first time.  Each 

night God blessed, the gospel was 

preached and several people made 

professions of faith.  Please pray for us as 

we follow up with those who visited and as 

we continue to work to reach the members 

of this community with the gospel.   

          Thank you so much to all who gave to 

support the land purchase for Maranatha 

Baptist church.  God provided all the funds 

and now we are just working out the final 

details of the purchase.  We will let you 

know soon once the purchase is officially 

made.  The Church is doing well, and we are 

seeing steady growth.  I have been teaching 

a church constitution to the men as we 

prepare to officially organize the church 

soon.  

 


